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June 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We can’t believe we are starting our final half term of the year 

2021-2022! The children had a wonderful half term of fun after 

Easter learning all about Mini-beasts 

which was finished off with a fabulous Mini-beast Jubilee party. 

They looked absolutely stunning in their costumes.  

 

 

This half term we would like to return to something we did before before COVID-19. We 

would like to invite you to come in with your child on arrival at Nursery with your child to get 

them to show you where they hang up their coat, how they wash their hands 

and then to help them to choose their library book for the bedtime reading. 

We are sure you will enjoy doing this if you have the time. It is totally 

understandable if you need to get away promptly for your work. Could we 

also encourage all children to in Nursery before 9.30am so that the gate can 

be locked at that time? We do, of course, understand that children can be late in exceptional 

circumstances.  

 

 



 

Here are some dates for your diaries:  

 Thursday 7th July- Nursery Sports at 11.00am 

  

 Tuesday 19th July – Nursery Trip with Reception Class to Tatton Park, including a visit 

to the Farm. The bus will leave the school after 9.00am and leave Tatton Park at 2pm. 

It is very special if every child (or set of twins/siblings) can have one parent, all to 

themselves, with them on the bus. We are sorry we can’t take little brothers or 

sisters. There will be more details soon about the Trip. 

 Thursday 21st July at 11.00am – Farewell Assembly for all children 

 Fri 22nd July- last day at Nursery 

 

We would like to thank you for being so supportive of us as staff throughout the year. It has 

been our pleasure to have been partners with you as we have helped your little ones to grow 

and flourish. 

Best wishes, 

Mrs Curtis and Mrs Humphreys   

 
 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
                  

 


